
 

 

  

 

 

ICP Key Messages     

Meeting  Resource Committee 
Meeting Date  12th November 2020 
Key Decisions and Actions  The Board heard a Business Case around the Central Lancashire 

Palliative and End of Life Care Collaborative, formally known as the 
‘Macmillan Bid’ which aims to improve Palliative and End of Life Care 
for people in Central Lancashire; presented by Ceri Mansell of the 
Preston, Chorley and South Ribble CCG alongside clinical colleagues.  
 
The Board thanked the team for the tremendous work that had been 
completed though recognised that further work is required to 
support their case. It was recognised that there is a considerable 
overlap with the work of the overall frailty service.  It was agreed that 
upon development’ the case would be recommended to the CCG for 
consideration in its budget setting round for 2021-22 alongside all 
other significant priorities.  
 
The Board held discussions around the Right Care Update, Better 
Care Fund and Winter Plan forecast.  The key decisions taken from 
these discussions included; 
 

 Recommendations taken from the Right Care Update should 
be taken to the relevant System Delivery Boards, particularly 
those that focus on MSK, Endocrine, Cancer and Respiratory. 

 
 Information relating to the Better Care Fund should be 

shared with the Primary and Community Care System 
Delivery Board to support thinking relating to clinical 
pathways.  
 

Matters for Escalation (and 
where to) 

n/a 

Completed and Signed off by  J Wood 
 

 


